
 

 
 

Cal/OSHA Notice: 
Guidance Posted on Requirements to Protect Workers from Coronavirus  

March 6, 2020  
Cal/OSHA is forwarding this message to provide employers, workers and other safety and 
health professionals in California with vital information on what is required to protect workers 
from exposure to airborne infectious diseases such as the coronavirus.  
 
Guidance documents, educational materials and model programs have been posted on 
Cal/OSHA’s website to help employer’s comply with the requirements. Cal/OSHA recommends 
employers review this guidance along with their existing procedures to ensure that their plans 
are effectively protecting workers. 
 
Our goal at the Department of Industrial Relations and Cal/OSHA is to ensure that you have the 
information you need to protect your workers during this state of emergency.  
 
Employers with questions can call (800) 963-9424 for assistance from Cal/OSHA Consultation 
Services. Employees with work-related questions or complaints may contact DIR’s Call Center 
in English or Spanish at 844-LABOR-DIR (844-522-6734). 
 
Thank you.  
 
Resources:  
 

• Cal/OSHA webpage on Requirements to Protect Workers from Coronavirus 
• Cal/OSHA Interim Guidelines for General Industry on 2019 Novel Coronavirus Disease 

(COVID-19) (PDF attached)  
 

https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/coronavirus/Health-Care-General-Industry.html
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/coronavirus/General-Industry.html
https://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/coronavirus/General-Industry.html

